
 

26th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 
TPA Kitchen Update to Parents: Thursday 26th September  
 
Following updates this week about our school kitchen and canteen, I am pleased to share that our hot 
food service will resume as normal on Monday 30th September. Thank you to our staff and contractors 
for working long hours to address this issue.  
 

Available food options will be:   
 

• Monday 30th September: Pork or veggie sausages with mash potato, veg and gravy.   

• Tuesday 1st October: Cheeseburger in a bap, veggie burger in a bap with potato wedges and 
veg.  

 
For both days, jacket potatoes, beans and cheese will be available.   
 

In the meantime, for Friday 27th September (tomorrow), our kitchen and canteen will remain out 
of action. Students who receive Free School Meals will receive a packed lunch.   
 

This will consist of a sandwich, a piece of fruit, a snack and a bottle of water. We will ensure those 
with known allergies are catered for and packed lunches will be served at lunchtime only.  
 

For students who normally pay for their lunch, we request that parents and carers send their child to 
school with a packed lunch and a drink for tomorrow. Then back to normal from Monday. We thank you 
for your co-operation and understanding.   
 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work to resolve this matter.  
  
Kind regards,   

 
Michelle Smith 
Executive Principal and Regional Director (South)  

  
 


